
From: Bohl, James
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Fwd: New building at 1550 N. Prospect Avenue
Date: Thursday, August 10, 2017 1:25:08 PM

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Mack, Jay" <JMack@townbank.us>
Date: August 10, 2017 at 12:48:03 PM CDT
To: "jbohl@Milwaukee.gov" <jbohl@Milwaukee.gov>
Cc: Dennis Klein <dklein@cdsmith.com>
Subject: New building at 1550 N. Prospect Avenue

Mr. Jim Bohl
District 5 Alderman
City of Milwaukee
200 E. Wells Street
Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202
 
Re: 1550 N. Prospect Avenue
 
Dear Mr. Bohl,
 
I am writing to let you know I am in favor of the new building planned at 1550 N.
Prospect Avenue in the City of Milwaukee. The building will be a benefit to the
neighborhood and surrounding area, and will add over $2mm to the tax rolls.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to discuss this project with
me further.
 
Regards,
 

Jay
Jay Mack
President & CEO

Town Bank
A Wintrust Community Bank 
 
262.369.8800 (office)
262.370.7772 (cell)
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The content of this message and any files 
transmitted with it is a confidential and proprietary business 
communication, which is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s).
Any use, distribution, duplication or disclosure by any other person or 
entity is strictly prohibited.  If you are not an intended recipient or this 
has been received in error, please notify the sender and immediately 
delete all copies of this communication.

http://t.lt02.net/q/Ulnp7TrkY3ETqen5lC5Pi7OcrBFZyrBlUqNp3X-AoO9Lu6OGVqYgUiuP6

